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Clay County Elections Offices Announces Winner of I Voted Sticker Design Contest 

 

 

 

The Clay County Supervisor of Elections Office is pleased to announce the winner of the “I Voted” Sticker 

Design Contest is Gracie McCann of Ridgeview High School.  

 

Clay County students in 9-12 grades were asked to submit their unique artwork reflecting the theme of 

democracy. McCann said she wanted her design to be “simplistic yet meaningful” and to “create a powerful 

and positive mindset.” The goal of the competition was to engage high school students in the voting process, 

as they are the next generation of voters. 

 

“I believe that voting is something that should be taken seriously... As citizens, our interests and beliefs are 

very important and should be respectfully supported by our political leaders.” 

 

Gracie’s design will be handed out during the upcoming Primary and General Elections. She’ll also receive 

several prizes from our local community partners including Vystar Credit Union, Gordon Chevrolet, and Clay 

Today. Thank you to the students who participated, and to the local businesses who donated prizes. 

 

If you have questions, or need more information, visit ClayElections.gov  

or call our office at (904) 269-6350. 

 

This and all press releases can be found at www.ClayElections.gov 
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